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While renovations in our cafeteria continue - All
Thursday Bingo shifts are cancelled/re-allocated
until 12/5/24
Any donations (NEW items) (toys/candles/trinkets)
– welcomed for our Christmas Tricky trays!
Donations can be dropped at school.
12/13 – Family Christmas movie night 6pm
12/20 – Grinch Breakfast – provided by HSA

11/1 – Thanksgiving Pie Sale starts

11/4 – Slots will open for Christmas   

           Bazaar

11/13 – Veterans day at school 9:30am

12/4 - St. Stan’s Christmas tree lighting

12/8 - Christmas Bazaar 11-5pm

Mrs McFadden & Lockwood for Coach planning and donation collection
Fereno family – always saving the day with the sound for our events!
All the families for donating baked goods for Coach
The multiple workers (30 in total!) working Coach Bingo night
Our parish members for your continued monetary donations to help our school and
children
To everyone joining our First HSA meeting 10/23 either in person or virtual!

Hello Families! We hope you all had a fun filled Halloween!We all loved seeing the students in
their amazing costumes parading through the grounds. We hope everyone enjoyed the treats
and food provided by the HSA. You may have noticed, these first three months of the year are
always our busiest!
As the leaves turn to gold and crimson, it’s time for our HSA to ‘gather around the table of
gratitude!’We want to thank all our families for their generosity and help during our recent
Coach Pocket Bingo – it was a super-successful fundraiser and we couldn’t do it without you!
With the weather changes, come opportunities for warmer activities and we have plenty lined
up to keep you and your families engaged during the holidays!
In the coming week, we want to draw your attention to the Christmas Bazaar envelopes that
will be shared with each family. Kindly pay attention to the requests in there – this is our 2nd
largest fundraiser and it is one of our mandatory work bond requests as well. If you have any
questions, please reach out to me directly.
Now, whether you’re whipping up a pumpkin pie or figuring out that mystery in the fridge, let’s
create sweet memories and spread laughter – making our community cozy in the winter
months! Happy Thanksgiving y’all!

Thank You!!!

From the President
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